
2nd Grade Book Swap COMING 
SOON 

 
What is a Book Swap? 

A Book Swap is when you bring in a gently used 
book from home and swap it out for a “new” gently 

used book of your choice. 
 

When is the Book Swap? 
Thursday, November 20th 2014 

 
Where is the Book Swap? 

In the Library Media Center 
 

Who can participate? 
2nd Grade Students 

 
How do I get started? 

Bring in a gently used book from home that you no 
longer want. Give the book to Mrs. Sabin by 

Thursday, November 20th. Your class will sign up for 
a time to come “Choosey” a book to take home and 

keep. 
 

*Families are welcome to donate as many books as they want to the book swap. However, in 
order to make the swap a success students will only choose one book to take home. Any 

extra books will be given to a local charity. 


